D.S. Johnson Elementary School
Home of the Jaguars!

12/9/24
This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with your weekly call and updates for this week.
| hope you all have had a wonderful weekend!

We have 10 more days before the holiday break! If you have been following our “12 Days of
Holiday Cheer” on the school Facebook Page, you know that tomorrow is Holiday Glow Up
where students can wear sparkles and shine! Follow us for the full listing of daily themes.

Thursday, December 12th is our fall semester picture day! Package information will be sent
home and is also posted to our school Facebook Page.

We appreciate your continued support and we look forward to seeing our Jaguars back
tomorrow where they will continue to hit next levels of success.

At D.S. Johnson, we are Next Level focused!

Have a great evening!!



